Chief Joseph Middle School PAC Meeting Minutes
March 5t 2015

Members present: Mandee Arnold, Heather Frisk, Desiree Petrillo, Amy Zarndt,
Michelle Dorrence, Mary Hapmton, Shawna Wright, Tootie Dunning, Sue Deyo, Tom
Bloomquist, Lauara Schilke, Stacey Peterson, Sara Reisig, Marilee Brown, Lydia
Trom, Mr. Van Dyke

Update by Mr. Van Dyke- smarter balance tests-6th April 13-17th, 8th April 28th-May
1st, 7th grade May 4-8th

Officer Anderson and Officer McNeil were the guest speakers. They discussed
popular apps kids are using- (KICK, ASK FM, INSTAGRAM AND SNAP CHAT)

Parents need to be aware of these apps and check in with their children. These apps
have been known to be misued for cyber bullying, and inappropriate photos and
online predators, knowing what kind of apps your children are using and who they
are communicating with is important. Website for parents to bookmark
www.netsmartz.org

Communicate with your children and talk to them about the apps they are using and
who they are communicating with. You can also contact your cell phone provider
and ask about parental control.

Treasury report- 15,927.86
Spirit Night- was a huge success
Next PAC Meeting April 2nd 830am- Welcome incoming 6th grade parents

Sue Deyo attended the team leader meeting regarding advisory (April 15t next
meeting) Possibly moving advisory to morning and shortening to 18 min
Focus on being “ready for the day”

Call backs Limited

Test strategies, time management, how to study (topics, structure)

Decision will be made at next meeting



